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I believe the solar feed in tariff should be priced fairly. It doesn’t matter what that price is as 
long it is fair. A minimum solar feed in tariff of five cents is demonstrably not fair. 
 
If the supply of electricity to our society is supposed to be a market, it should act like a 
market. But currently it isn’t a real market, just a series of near monopolies controlled by 
interest groups. 
 
The threat of climate change demands innovative solutions to the way we use and supply 
energy. Having a real market price for energy, no matter its source, will help drive the 
needed changes. 
 
Having distributed sources will also help protect our society against the threats of 
catastrophic failure to centralised systems. 
 
 

 


